Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Hotels and Restaurants
The Bureau of Elevator Safety hereby gives notice that on September 18, 2006, it issued an Order Denying Variance Request in response to a petition filed on June 12, 2006, by Harry Bruderly of Spanish Oaks Condominium, seeking a waiver from ASME A17.1, 1996 Edition with 1997 Addenda, as adopted by Chapter 3001.2, 2004 Florida Building Code. The petitioner requested to not have a means of two-way communication within the cars. The Petition was denied as additional information was requested but never received.

A copy of the Order can be obtained from: Agency Clerk, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2202.
